
JOIN AUC VOTES & NAN FOR THE FIRST VIRTUAL DEBATE PARTY - SEPT 29TH
@8PM
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To:  Class of 2024 <dl_Classof2024@spelman.edu>; Class of 2022 <dl_Classof2022@spelman.edu>; Class of 2021
<dl_Classof2021@spelman.edu>; Class of 2023 <dl_Classof2023@spelman.edu>

1 attachments (146 KB)

Debate Watch Party Flyers .pdf;

JOIN AUC VOTES & NATIONAL ACTION NETWORK 
FOR

 THE FIRST VIRTUAL DEBATE WATCH PARTY!

SEPTEMBER 29 @ 8PM 
REGISTER HERE

https://spelman.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0ld-qqqjMpE9I5OThod4RpRMupwadQkBWy


 



 

Melanie A. Cason
Student Engagement Program Manager and LGBTQ Liaison 
Office of Student Life and Engagement 
Spelman College 
350 Spelman Lane, SW.  Box 642 
Atlanta, GA 30314 
Email: mcason2@spelman.edu 
Office: (404) 270-5149
Follow us on Twitter: @spelmanstulife   @MissSpelman1881 
Instagram: @MissSpelman   @spelmanstudentlife 

The Student Is... 
The most important person on campus. Without the students, there would be no need for the institution....not a cold enrollment

statistic, but flesh and blood human being with feelings and emotions like our own....not someone to be tolerated so that we can do



our thing.  They are our thing....not dependent on us.  Rather, we are dependent on them....not an interruption of our work, but the

purpose of it. We are not doing them a favor by serving them.  They are doing us a favor by giving us the opportunity to do so.  


